WESTERN AUSTRALIAN VETERAN GOLFERS ASSOCIATION.

Minutes of Committee Meeting 20.4.1983 - 119 Grant St. Cottesloe 7.30pm.

PRESENT: John Seward (President) Roy Boulton (V.P.) Brian Bolton (C) Roy Ward (C) John Roberts (S/T)

MINUTES: Secretary reported that the minutes of the previous meeting and financial report had inadvertently been locked in his business premises and were therefore unavailable.

President John tabled the minutes of the Annual meeting of the Australian Veteran Golfer's Union and gave a resume of the highlights of the meeting and the Qantas International Seniors Golf Championship.

CAPTAINS REPORT:

Brian reported a successful meeting at Hartfield on the 11th inst.

Regrettably the sponsors of the day (the R & I Bank) were unable to attend and it was resolved to write thanking them and expressing the hope that they would be able to attend, play and make the presentation at a future event.

Secretary to write thanking Hartfield for their hospitality and the use of their facilities.

Committe reaffirmed their previous decision that Competition fees are \$5.00 regardless of whether or not it is the member's "Home" club.

Secretary to ascertain whether W.A. may be able to nominate additional players to the Australian Championship at The Grange

from the 17th to 24th September 1983. Hole in One - should a member achieve such a feat during an event conducted by W.A.V.G.A. refreshments are to be provided to Toast the member (One round only at W.A.V.G.A!s expense) Membership Cards. - Roy Ward to look into printing thereof and confer with the Sec.- Treas.

Meeting closed 9.00pm.

Confirmed.

J. SEWARD. (PRESIDENT.)

THE WESTERN AUSTRALIAN VETERAN GOLFERS ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 13TH JUNE, 1983

PRESENT: John Seward (President)

Roy Boulton
Des Broad
Brian Bolton
Wally O'Donnell
John Roberts

APOLOGIES: Norm Johnston, Roy Ward

MINUTES: Minutes of the previous meeting confirmed.

INWARDS CORRESPONDENCE: Two letters from A.V.G.U.

GENERAL BUSINESS: It was RESOLVED to have a letterhead printed.

Vice Captain

The position of the vacancy was discussed at lenght and it was decided to leave the Captain to submit recommendations for the position.

Country Tour

Secretary to ascertain availability of buses and motels.

Public Relations Officers

The following names were submitted as persons considered likely to accept the position of publicity officer with the club denoted.

Bunbury - John Herring Busselton - Glen Davies Yokine - Norm Johnston Sea View - Wally O'Donnell Nedlands - B.K. Bolton Royal Perth - Sam Starke Mt. Lawley - Des Broad Wanneroo - Jack Skender Rockingham - Ted Reynolds Kwinana - Ed Mouna Pickering Brook - Roy Ward Albany - Dr K. Belmore Capel - Don Gibson Melville Glades - Cycil Wildy Narrogin - Joe Sussex Hartfield - W. Ellis Gosnells - Paddy Savage Cottesloe - J. Rowe Mandurah - Mrs Friedlander

Should representative accept the position they are to notify their club and seek approval to place Association notices on club notice board.

Confirmed

WESTERN AUSTRALIAN VETERAN GOLFERS ASSOCIATION.

Meeting of Steering Committee held at R.F.G.C. on Monday 14th November 1983 at 7.30pm.

PRESENT. J.Seward (Chairman) R.W.Boulton, C.R.McEwan, B.K.Bolton,

W.O'Donnell, D.Broad, N.Johnstone, and J.J.Roberts (Sec. Treas.).

APOLOGIES. Nil.

GUEST. Mr. C.Fleay. Sec. Manager W.A. Golf Club.

MINUTES. Minutes of the meeting of 11th. October 1982 were received

and confirmed.

BUSINESS ARISING.

(a). CONSTITUTION. deferred to General Business.

(b) OPENING COMPETITION- It was resolved to invite: - W.A.G.A.

President J.Barr. R.F.G.C. Captain M.Binning and R.Turner Town and Country Building Society (Sponser) to compete. Captain C.R.McEwan arranging to obtain Trophies, all other aspects in hand.

(c) A.V.G.U- Roy Boulton passed on a copy of the minutes of the Council meeting on 8th October 1982 and reported on matters of interest therin.

President John Seward was appointed A.V.G.U. delegate.

GENERAL BUSINESS.

CONSTITUTION.

Mr. Campbell Fleay presented a draft of a Constitution and this was considered at length - certain alterations were agreed to and a further draft will be compiled for Comittee to amend as necessary before submitting it to a General meeting of members to adopt.

Comittee expressed their thanks to Mr. Fleay for his assistance in preparing the draft Constitution and attending the meeting to explain it to Members.

NEXT MEETING .

Monday 12th December 1983 or as required.

Jehl Dund

CHAIRMAN.